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process! Instead, Stagl provides a range of ideas so readers can choose what will work best in their unique situations.
Aqua Porter, Vice President, Lean Six Sigma Strategy, Xerox Corporation
No Sweat Michelle Segar 2015-06-10 Do you secretly hate exercising? Struggle to stick with a program? Millions of
people try and fail to stay fit. But what if "exercising" is the real problem, not you? Motivation scientist and
behavior expert Michelle Segar?translates years of research on exercise and motivation into a simple four-point program
that will empower you to break the cycle of exercise failure once and for all. You'll discover why you should forget
about willpower and stop gritting your teeth through workouts you hate. Instead, you'll become motivated from the
inside out and start to crave physical activity. In No Sweat, Segar will help you find: A step-by-step program for
staying encouraged to exercise Pleasure in physical activity Realistic ways to fit fitness into your life The success
of the clients Segar has coached testifies to the power of her program. Their stories punctuate the book, entertaining
and emboldening you to break the cycle of exercise failure once and for all. Practical, proven, and loaded with
inspiring stories, No Sweat makes getting fit easier--and more fun--than you ever imagined. Get ready to embrace an
active lifestyle that you'll love!
When Everything Changes, Change Everything Neale Donald Walsch 2013-03-01 Many changes are occurring now in the lives
of all of us, but does "change" have to equal "crisis"? No. Not if you have the means with which you can change your
experience of change – and that is what you are holding in your hand. This is more than a book about change. It’s about
how life itself works. It is about the very nature of change – why it happens, how to deal with it, and how to make it
be "for the better." On these pages are Nine Changes That Can Change Everything. Is it possible that what you are about
to read has come to you at the right and perfect time . . . ?
The Woman in the Window A. J Finn 2021-06
The Screwtape Letters C. S. Lewis 2001-02-06 In this humorous and perceptive exchange between two devils, C. S. Lewis
delves into moral questions about good vs. evil, temptation, repentance, and grace. Through this wonderful tale, the
reader emerges with a better understanding of what it means to live a faithful life.
The Heart of Change John P. Kotter 2012-10-23 Moving beyond the process of change Why is change so hard? Because in
order to make any transformation successful, you must change more than just the structure and operations of an
organization—you need to change people’s behavior. And that is never easy. The Heart of Change is your guide to helping
people think and feel differently in order to meet your shared goals. According to bestselling author and renowned
leadership expert John Kotter and coauthor Dan Cohen, this focus on connecting with people’s emotions is what will
spark the behavior change and actions that lead to success. Now freshly designed, The Heart of Change is the engaging
and essential complement to Kotter’s worldwide bestseller Leading Change. Building off of Kotter’s revolutionary eightstep process, this book vividly illustrates how large-scale change can work. With real-life stories of people in
organizations, the authors show how teams and individuals get motivated and activated to overcome obstacles to
change—and produce spectacular results. Kotter and Cohen argue that change initiatives often fail because leaders rely
too exclusively on data and analysis to get buy-in from their teams instead of creatively showing or doing something
that appeals to their emotions and inspires them to spring into action. They call this the see-feel-change dynamic, and
it is crucial for the success of any true organizational transformation. Refreshingly clear and eminently practical,
The Heart of Change is required reading for anyone facing the challenges inherent in leading change.
Switch Dan Heath 2011-10-31 ___________________________________ Change is hard. It doesn't have to be. We all know that
change is hard. It's unsettling, it's time-consuming, and all too often we give up at the first sign of a setback. But
why do we insist on seeing the obstacles rather than the goal? This is the question that bestselling authors Chip and
Dan Heath tackle in their compelling and insightful book. They argue that we need only understand how our minds
function in order to unlock shortcuts to switches in behaviour. Illustrating their ideas with scientific studies and
remarkable real-life turnarounds - from the secrets of successful marriage counselling to the pile of gloves that
transformed one company's finances - the brothers Heath prove that deceptively simple methods can yield truly
extraordinary results.
The Tapping Solution Nick Ortner 2013-04-02 Nick Ortner, founder of the Tapping World Summit and best-selling filmmaker
of The Tapping Solution, is at the forefront of a new healing movement. In his upcoming book, The Tapping Solution, he
gives readers everything they need to successfully start using the powerful practice of tapping – or Emotional Freedom
Techniques (EFT). Tapping is one of the fastest and easiest ways to address both the emotional and physical problems
that tend to hamper our lives. Using the energy meridians of the body, practitioners tap on specific points while
focusing on particular negative emotions or physical sensations. The tapping helps calm the nervous system to restore
the balance of energy in the body, and in turn rewire the brain to respond in healthy ways. This kind of conditioning
can help rid practitioners of everything from chronic pain to phobias to addictions. Because of tapping’s proven
success in healing such a variety of problems, Ortner recommends to try it on any challenging issue. In The Tapping
Solution, Ortner describes not only the history and science of tapping but also the practical applications. In a
friendly voice, he lays out easy-to-use practices, diagrams, and worksheets that will teach readers, step-by-step, how
to tap on a variety of issues. With chapters covering everything from the alleviation of pain to the encouragement of
weight loss to fostering better relationships, Ortner opens readers’ eyes to just how powerful this practice can be.
Throughout the book, readers will see real-life stories of healing ranging from easing the pain of fibromyalgia to
overcoming a fear of flying. The simple strategies Ortner outlines will help readers release their fears and clear the
limiting beliefs that hold them back from creating the life they want.
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The Power of Slow Christine Louise Hohlbaum 2009-10-27 Overwhelmed by electronic gadgets? Buried under an avalanche of
e-mails? Juggling too many tasks and responsibilities? Desperately in need of a deep breath and a time-out? For all of
us who answer yes to any of these questions, help is on the way. Getting to the heart of our hassled and over-scheduled
existence, Christine Louise Hohlbaum cheerfully investigates 101 ways to increase our quality of life and productivity
by reevaluating how we perceive and use time. Everyone has their own personal bank account of time, and while we cannot
control time itself, we can manage the activities with which we fill the time we have available to us. The Power of
Slow gives readers practical, concise directions to change the relationship they have with time and debunks the myths
of multitasking, speed, and urgency as the only ways to efficiency. Tips include: · When working on a project on your
computer, close all the windows, with the exception of the one you need to do your job. · Learn to say no in a polite
and constructive way to favors, invitations, and requests. · Manage your own expectations, as well as those of others,
by clearly stating what is possible in the time frame given. · Declare gadget-free zones (both geographical and
temporal) to really enjoy your leisure time. · Know when your plate is full. · Make commitments to difficult tasks in
five-minute increments and gradually increase the increments. · Save your most favorite or the easiest tasks for last
to avoid procrastination. The Power of Slow will help readers identify areas in need of improvement and show them how
to become more efficient and less frazzled at work and at home---and live a better, more balanced life.
Business Lessons from a Radical Industrialist Ray C. Anderson 2011 "America's greenest CEO" and the hero from the
award-winning documentary "The Corporation" makes the urgent, compelling case that sustainable business pays. His story
is now legend. In 1994, after reading The Ecology of Commerce by Paul Hawken, Ray Anderson felt a "spear in the chest"
the founder of Interface, Inc., a billion-dollar carpeting manufacturer, realized that his company was plundering the
environment and he needed to steer it on a new course. Since then, Interface has cut its greenhouse gas emissions by
82%, and the goal is to reach zero environmental footprint by 2020. Thoughtful and winning, Confessions of a Radical
Industrialist shows how Anderson revolutionized his company, in the process bringing costs down, improving quality,
making it one of "Fortune"'s "100 Best Companies to Work For" -- and driving up profits. "*The publisher has aimed for
sustainability in all aspects of this book's production, from the inks and glues to the trim size. The interior paper
is 100% post-consumer recycled, certified by the Forest Stewardship Council, and ancient-forest friendly. Instead of a
jacket, the cover boards are wrapped in 100% recycled paper stock coated in a biodegradable varnish - and these are
just two examples among many." "From the Hardcover edition."
The Power of Moments Chip Heath 2017-10-03 The New York Times bestselling authors of Switch and Made to Stick explore
why certain brief experiences can jolt us and elevate us and change us—and how we can learn to create such
extraordinary moments in our life and work. While human lives are endlessly variable, our most memorable positive
moments are dominated by four elements: elevation, insight, pride, and connection. If we embrace these elements, we can
conjure more moments that matter. What if a teacher could design a lesson that he knew his students would remember
twenty years later? What if a manager knew how to create an experience that would delight customers? What if you had a
better sense of how to create memories that matter for your children? This book delves into some fascinating mysteries
of experience: Why we tend to remember the best or worst moment of an experience, as well as the last moment, and
forget the rest. Why “we feel most comfortable when things are certain, but we feel most alive when they’re not.” And
why our most cherished memories are clustered into a brief period during our youth. Readers discover how brief
experiences can change lives, such as the experiment in which two strangers meet in a room, and forty-five minutes
later, they leave as best friends. (What happens in that time?) Or the tale of the world’s youngest female billionaire,
who credits her resilience to something her father asked the family at the dinner table. (What was that simple
question?) Many of the defining moments in our lives are the result of accident or luck—but why would we leave our most
meaningful, memorable moments to chance when we can create them? The Power of Moments shows us how to be the author of
richer experiences.
The 100 Best Business Books of All Time Jack Covert 2016-08-02 Thousands of business books are published every year—
Here are the best of the best After years of reading, evaluating, and selling business books, Jack Covert and Todd
Sattersten are among the most respected experts on the category. Now they have chosen and reviewed the one hundred best
business titles of all time—the ones that deliver the biggest payoff for today’s busy readers. The 100 Best Business
Books of All Time puts each book in context so that readers can quickly find solutions to the problems they face, such
as how best to spend The First 90 Days in a new job or how to take their company from Good to Great. Many of the
choices are surprising—you’ll find reviews of Moneyball and Orbiting the Giant Hairball, but not Jack Welch’s memoir.
At the end of each review, Jack and Todd direct readers to other books both inside and outside The 100 Best. And
sprinkled throughout are sidebars taking the reader beyond business books, suggesting movies, novels, and even
children’s books that offer equally relevant insights. This guide will appeal to anyone, from entry-level to CEO, who
wants to cut through the clutter and discover the brilliant books that are truly worth their investment of time and
money.
99 Ways to Influence Change Heather Stagl 2011-05 -- From the back cover -- Whatever your job title or role, 99 Ways to
Influence Change provides proven approaches that will give you the kick-start you need to bring about change in your
organization. Praise for 99 Ways to Influence Change: For those who choose to be personally accountable to improve
their organization, this book provides the tools to make it happen. John G. Miller, Author of QBQ!, Flipping the
Switch, and Outstanding! A great toolbox for change agents. Tim Gardner, Director of Organizational Effectiveness,
Kimberly-Clark Corporation Finally - an author who recognizes that organizational change isn't a one-size-fits-all
switch-how-to-change-things-when-change-is-hard

1/3

Downloaded from dennisselisseth.com on August 7, 2022 by guest

Switch Chip Heath 2010-02-16 Why is it so hard to make lasting changes in our companies, in our communities, and in our
own lives? The primary obstacle is a conflict that's built into our brains, say Chip and Dan Heath, authors of the
critically acclaimed bestseller Made to Stick. Psychologists have discovered that our minds are ruled by two different
systems - the rational mind and the emotional mind - that compete for control. The rational mind wants a great beach
body; the emotional mind wants that Oreo cookie. The rational mind wants to change something at work; the emotional
mind loves the comfort of the existing routine. This tension can doom a change effort - but if it is overcome, change
can come quickly. In Switch, the Heaths show how everyday people - employees and managers, parents and nurses - have
united both minds and, as a result, achieved dramatic results: ● The lowly medical interns who managed to defeat an
entrenched, decades-old medical practice that was endangering patients ● The home-organizing guru who developed a
simple technique for overcoming the dread of housekeeping ● The manager who transformed a lackadaisical customersupport team into service zealots by removing a standard tool of customer service In a compelling, story-driven
narrative, the Heaths bring together decades of counterintuitive research in psychology, sociology, and other fields to
shed new light on how we can effect transformative change. Switch shows that successful changes follow a pattern, a
pattern you can use to make the changes that matter to you, whether your interest is in changing the world or changing
your waistline.
B State Mark Samuel 2018-10-16 Transforming Business, Organizational Culture, and Self In business and life, there are
often moments when one simply can't seem to find a way forward. Searching in the past for solutions to persistent
problems results in frustration and confusion. Issues in corporate teamwork and individual relationships can feel
overwhelming and even insurmountable. There’s a lack of control and a sense of being stuck. B State provides a clear
roadmap from point A to point B to rapidly achieve measurable, breakthrough results. It’s about a true transformation
that removes old mindsets and silos, while replacing inefficient behaviors with desired habits to quickly create the
highest performing culture for groundbreaking business outcomes. Equipped with over 30 years of professional and
academic expertise, author, speaker, and change agent Mark Samuel helps companies (and the individuals that comprise
them) achieve their B State, enabling them to make the necessary changes they didn’t think were possible. His
strategies for finding and enacting solutions to complex challenges use real life examples to help readers embrace
accountability and envision their success in order to achieve the transformation they need. This book focuses readers
on where they want to go, and it helps them get there fast. Written for business executives, managers, supervisors,
and leaders at all levels, this is a book about how to not just do business but also live life. It brings about the
dynamic forward launch readers are looking for, creating results that are both unprecedented and sustainable.
Slack Tom DeMarco 2002 Argues that the "lean and mean" corporate model of workaholism and downsizing is proving
counterproductive, explaining how companies can implement downtime, promote flexibility, and foster creativity as part
of realizing increased revenues. Reprint.
The Switch Book Rich Seifert 2000-07-11 * Explores the architecture and data flow through a typical switch, including
an analysis of switch fabric options
Who Killed Change? Ken Blanchard 2009-05-26 Who Killed Change? Solving the Mystery of Leading People Through Change
Every day organizations around the world launch change initiatives—often big, expensive ones—designed to improve the
status quo. Yet 50 to 70 percent of these change efforts fail. A few perish suddenly, but many die painful, protracted
deaths that drain the organization's resources, energy and morale. Who or What Is Killing Change? That's what you'll
find out in this witty whodunit. The story features a Columbo-style detective, Agent Mike McNally, who's investigating
the murder of yet another change. One by one, Agent McNally interviews thirteen prime suspects, including a myopic
leader named Victoria Vision; a chronically tardy manager named Ernest Urgency; an executive named Clair Communication,
whose laryngitis makes communication all but impossible; and several other dubious characters. The suspects are sure to
sound familiar and you're bound to relate them to your own workplace. In the end, Agent McNally solves the case in a
way that will inspire you to become an effective Change Agent in your own organization.A step-by-step guide at the back
of the book shows you how to apply the story's lessons to the real world. Key questions help you evaluate the health of
your organization's change initiatives, and you'll learn best practices for enabling and sustaining the desired change.
The Like Switch Jack Schafer 2015-01-13 Offers advice and strategies for readers to get others to like them, assess
truthfulness, and read the body behavior of others.
Buy-In John P. Kotter 2010-10-06 You've got a good idea. You know it could make a crucial difference for you, your
organization, your community. You present it to the group, but get confounding questions, inane comments, and verbal
bullets in return. Before you know what's happened, your idea is dead, shot down. You're furious. Everyone has lost:
Those who would have benefited from your proposal. You. Your company. Perhaps even the country. It doesn't have to be
this way, maintain John Kotter and Lorne Whitehead. In Buy-In, they reveal how to win the support your idea needs to
deliver valuable results. The key? Understand the generic attack strategies that naysayers and obfuscators deploy time
and time again. Then engage these adversaries with tactics tailored to each strategy. By "inviting in the lions" to
critique your idea--and being prepared for them--you'll capture busy people's attention, help them grasp your
proposal's value, and secure their commitment to implementing the solution. The book presents a fresh and amusing
fictional narrative showing attack strategies in action. It then provides several specific counterstrategies for each
basic category the authors have defined--including: · Death-by-delay: Your enemies push discussion of your idea so far
into the future it's forgotten. · Confusion: They present so much data that confidence in your proposal dies. ·
Fearmongering: Critics catalyze irrational anxieties about your idea. · Character assassination: They slam your
reputation and credibility. Smart, practical, and filled with useful advice, Buy-In equips you to anticipate and combat
attacks--so your good idea makes it through to make a positive change.
The 10X Rule Grant Cardone 2011-04-26 Achieve "Massive Action" results and accomplish your business dreams! While most
people operate with only three degrees of action-no action, retreat, or normal action-if you're after big goals, you
don't want to settle for the ordinary. To reach the next level, you must understand the coveted 4th degree of action.
This 4th degree, also know as the 10 X Rule, is that level of action that guarantees companies and individuals realize
their goals and dreams. The 10 X Rule unveils the principle of "Massive Action," allowing you to blast through business
clichŽs and risk-aversion while taking concrete steps to reach your dreams. It also demonstrates why people get stuck
in the first three actions and how to move into making the 10X Rule a discipline. Find out exactly where to start, what
to do, and how to follow up each action you take with more action to achieve Massive Action results. Learn the
"Estimation of Effort" calculation to ensure you exceed your targets Make the Fourth Degree a way of life and defy
mediocrity Discover the time management myth Get the exact reasons why people fail and others succeed Know the exact
formula to solve problems Extreme success is by definition outside the realm of normal action. Instead of behaving like
everybody else and settling for average results, take Massive Action with The 10 X Rule, remove luck and chance from
switch-how-to-change-things-when-change-is-hard

your business equation, and lock in massive success.
Switch Chip Heath 2010-02-16 Why is it so hard to make lasting changes in our companies, in our communities, and in our
own lives? The primary obstacle is a conflict that's built into our brains, say Chip and Dan Heath, authors of the
critically acclaimed bestseller Made to Stick. Psychologists have discovered that our minds are ruled by two different
systems - the rational mind and the emotional mind—that compete for control. The rational mind wants a great beach
body; the emotional mind wants that Oreo cookie. The rational mind wants to change something at work; the emotional
mind loves the comfort of the existing routine. This tension can doom a change effort - but if it is overcome, change
can come quickly. In Switch, the Heaths show how everyday people - employees and managers, parents and nurses - have
united both minds and, as a result, achieved dramatic results: • The lowly medical interns who managed to defeat an
entrenched, decades-old medical practice that was endangering patients • The home-organizing guru who developed a
simple technique for overcoming the dread of housekeeping • The manager who transformed a lackadaisical customersupport team into service zealots by removing a standard tool of customer service In a compelling, story-driven
narrative, the Heaths bring together decades of counterintuitive research in psychology, sociology, and other fields to
shed new light on how we can effect transformative change. Switch shows that successful changes follow a pattern, a
pattern you can use to make the changes that matter to you, whether your interest is in changing the world or changing
your waistline.
The Myth of the Garage Chip Heath 2012-01-26 From Chip and Dan Heath, the bestselling authors of Switch and Made to
Stick, comes The Myth of the Garage ... and other minor surprises, a collection of the authors' best columns for Fast
Company magazine. There are 16 pieces in all, plus a previously unpublished piece entitled 'The Future Fails Again'. In
Myth, the Heath brothers tackle some of the most (and least) important issues in the modern business world: - Why you
should never buy another mutual fund ('The Horror of Mutual Funds') - Why your gut may be more ethical than your brain
('In Defense of Feelings') - How to communicate with numbers in a way that changes decisions ('The Gripping Statistic')
- Why the 'Next Big Thing' often isn't ('The Future Fails Again') - Why you may someday pay $300 for a pair of socks
('The Inevitability of $300 Socks') - And 12 others . . . Punchy, entertaining, and full of unexpected insights, the
collection is the perfect companion for a short flight (or a long meeting).
The Happiness Hypothesis Jonathan Haidt 2006-12-26 The bestselling author of The Righteous Mind and The Coddling of the
American Mind draws on philosophical wisdom and scientific research to show how the meaningful life is closer than you
think The Happiness Hypothesis is a book about ten Great Ideas. Each chapter is an attempt to savor one idea that has
been discovered by several of the world's civilizations -- to question it in light of what we now know from scientific
research, and to extract from it the lessons that still apply to our modern lives and illuminate the causes of human
flourishing. Award-winning psychologist Jonathan Haidt, the author of The Righteous Mind and The Coddling of the
American Mind, shows how a deeper understanding of the world's philosophical wisdom and its enduring maxims -- like "do
unto others as you would have others do unto you," or "what doesn't kill you makes you stronger" -- can enrich and even
transform our lives.
The Power Of Positive Deviance Richard Pascale, Sternin Jerry Sternin Monique 2010-06 Think of the toughest problems in
your organization or community. What if they'd already been solved and you didn't even know it? In The Power of
Positive Deviance, the authors present a counterintuitive new approach to problem-solving. Their advice? Leverage
positive deviants--the few individuals in a group who find unique ways to look at, and overcome, seemingly insoluble
difficulties. By seeing solutions where others don't, positive deviants spread and sustain needed change. With vivid,
firsthand stories of how positive deviance has alleviated some of the world's toughest problems (malnutrition in
Vietnam, staph infections in hospitals), the authors illuminate its core practices, including: · Mobilizing communities
to discover "invisible" solutions in their midst · Using innovative designs to "act" your way into a new way of
thinking instead of thinking your way into a new way of acting · Confounding the organizational "immune response"
seeking to sustain the status quo Inspiring and insightful, The Power of Positive Deviance unveils a potent new way to
tackle the thorniest challenges in your own company and community. Richard Pascale is an associate fellow of Templeton
College, Oxford University, and author or coauthor of numerous books, including Managing on the Edge, Surfing the Edge
of Chaos, and The Art of Japanese Management. Jerry Sternin was the world's leading expert in the application of
positive deviance as a tool for addressing social and behavioral change. Monique Sternin has been an equal partner in
these efforts and now heads the Positive Deviance Institute at Tufts University
Made to Stick Chip Heath 2007-01-02 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • The instant classic about why some ideas thrive, why
others die, and how to make your ideas stick. “Anyone interested in influencing others—to buy, to vote, to learn, to
diet, to give to charity or to start a revolution—can learn from this book.”—The Washington Post Mark Twain once
observed, “A lie can get halfway around the world before the truth can even get its boots on.” His observation rings
true: Urban legends, conspiracy theories, and bogus news stories circulate effortlessly. Meanwhile, people with
important ideas—entrepreneurs, teachers, politicians, and journalists—struggle to make them “stick.” In Made to Stick,
Chip and Dan Heath reveal the anatomy of ideas that stick and explain ways to make ideas stickier, such as applying the
human scale principle, using the Velcro Theory of Memory, and creating curiosity gaps. Along the way, we discover that
sticky messages of all kinds—from the infamous “kidney theft ring” hoax to a coach’s lessons on sportsmanship to a
vision for a new product at Sony—draw their power from the same six traits. Made to Stick will transform the way you
communicate. It’s a fast-paced tour of success stories (and failures): the Nobel Prize-winning scientist who drank a
glass of bacteria to prove a point about stomach ulcers; the charities who make use of the Mother Teresa Effect; the
elementary-school teacher whose simulation actually prevented racial prejudice. Provocative, eye-opening, and often
surprisingly funny, Made to Stick shows us the vital principles of winning ideas—and tells us how we can apply these
rules to making our own messages stick.
Switch A.S. King 2021-05-11 A surreal and timely novel about the effects of isolation and what it means to be connected
to the world from the Printz Award-winning author of Dig. Time has stopped. It's been June 23, 2020 for nearly a year
as far as anyone can tell. Frantic adults demand teenagers focus on finding practical solutions to the worldwide
crisis. Not everyone is on board though. Javelin-throwing prodigy Truda Becker is pretty sure her "Solution Time" class
won't solve the world's problems, but she does have a few ideas what might. Truda lives in a house with a switch that
no one ever touches, a switch her father protects every day by nailing it into hundreds of progressively larger boxes.
But Truda's got a crow bar, and one way or another, she's going to see what happens when she flips the switch.
The Swiss Family Robinson (Diversion Illustrated Classics) Johann David Wyss 2016-06-28 A beloved adventure classic,
The Swiss Family Robinson is a tale of courage in the face of the unknown that has endured the test of time. Trapped on
a remote island after a storm leaves them shipwrecked, a Swiss pastor, his wife, and their four sons must pull together
if they want to survive. Hunting, farming, and exploring a strange land for the first time, each son not only tests his
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biases and irrational thinking to make better decisions, about our work, lives, companies and careers. When it comes to
decision making, our brains are flawed instruments. But given that we are biologically hard-wired to act foolishly and
behave irrationally at times, how can we do better? A number of recent bestsellers have identified how irrational our
decision making can be. But being aware of a bias doesn't correct it, just as knowing that you are nearsighted doesn't
help you to see better. In Decisive, the Heath brothers, drawing on extensive studies, stories and research, offer
specific, practical tools that can help us to think more clearly about our options, and get out of our heads, to
improve our decision making, at work and at home.
Change from the Inside Out Erika Andersen 2021-10-26 Change initiatives fail because humans are hardwired to return to
what's worked for us in the past. This book offers a straightforward process for rewiring ourselves and those we lead
to be more change-capable. Erika Andersen says avoiding change has been a historical imperative. In this book, she
shows how we can overcome that reluctance and get good at making necessary change. Using a fictional story about a
jewelry business changing generational hands, Andersen lays out a five-step model for addressing both this human side
of change and its practical aspects: Step 1: Clarify the change and why it's needed—Get clear on what the change is and
the benefits it will bring. Step 2: Envision the future state—Build a shared picture of the post-change future. Step 3:
Build the change—Bring together a change team, engage key stakeholders, and plan the change. Step 4: Lead the
transition—Build a transition plan that supports the human side of the change, then engage the whole organization in
making the change. Step 5: Keep the change going—Work to make your organization permanently more change-capable. With
opportunities to self-reflect and try out the ideas and approaches throughout, this book is a practical guide to
thriving in this era of nonstop change.
Corporate Innovation Donald F. Kuratko 2018-11-27 Effectiveness is the underlying theme for this introduction to
disruptive innovation. The book tells the manager, or student, what they need to know in transforming the thinking in
an organization to an innovative mindset in the twenty-first century. Corporate Innovation explains the four stages of
the innovation process, and demonstrates how to improve skills in the innovation process, and unleash personal
innovative abilities. This book also presents ways to assess the organization’s attitudes toward innovation, providing
insights into how to diagnose creative and innovative performance problems in the organization. Beginning with an
overview of concepts involved with an innovative organization today, this book explores the fundamental aspects of the
individual, the organization and the implementation. An I-Organization is a combination of: I-Skills developed within
individuals I-Design thinking functions needed to shape innovation I-Teams that emerge from the HR perspective of
structuring the appropriate climate I-Solution needed to provide a foundation for implementing any innovative ideas.
Essential reading for students of corporate innovation, corporate ventures, corporate strategy, or human resources,
this book also speaks to the specific needs of active managers charged with the expectation of enhancing the innovative
prowess of their organization. Instructors’ outlines, lecture slides, and a test bank round out the ancillary online
resources for this title.
The Mental Load Emma 2018-12-18 A new voice in comics is incisive, funny, and fiercely feminist. "The mental load. It's
incessant, gnawing, exhausting, and disproportionately falls to women. You know the scene--you're making dinner,
calling the plumber/doctor/mechanic, checking homework and answering work emails--at the same time. All the while, you
are being peppered with questions by your nearest and dearest 'where are my shoes?, 'do we have any cheese?...'" -Australian Broadcasting Corp on Emma's comic In her first book of comic strips, Emma reflects on social and feminist
issues by means of simple line drawings, dissecting the mental load, ie all that invisible and unpaid organizing, listmaking and planning women do to manage their lives, and the lives of their family members. Most of us carry some form
of mental load--about our work, household responsibilities, financial obligations and personal life; but what makes up
that burden and how it's distributed within households and understood in offices is not always equal or fair. In her
strips Emma deals with themes ranging from maternity leave (it is not a vacation!), domestic violence, the clitoris,
the violence of the medical world on women during childbirth, and other feminist issues, and she does so in a
straightforward way that is both hilarious and deadly serious.. If you're not laughing, you're probably crying in
recognition. Emma's comics also address the everyday outrages and absurdities of immigrant rights, income equality, and
police violence. Emma has over 300,000 followers on Facebook, her comics have been. shared 215,000 times, and have
elicited comments from 21,000 internet users. An article about her in the French magazine L'Express drew 1.8 million
views--a record since the site was created. And her comic has just been picked up by The Guardian. Many women will
recognize themselves in THE MENTAL LOAD, which is sure to stir a wide ranging, important debate on what it really means
to be a woman today.
Making Numbers Count Chip Heath 2022-01-11 A clear, practical, first-of-its-kind guide to communicating and
understanding numbers and data—from bestselling business author Chip Heath. How much bigger is a billion than a
million? Well, a million seconds is twelve days. A billion seconds is…thirty-two years. Understanding numbers is
essential—but humans aren’t built to understand them. Until very recently, most languages had no words for numbers
greater than five—anything from six to infinity was known as “lots.” While the numbers in our world have gotten
increasingly complex, our brains are stuck in the past. How can we translate millions and billions and milliseconds and
nanometers into things we can comprehend and use? Author Chip Heath has excelled at teaching others about making ideas
stick and here, in Making Numbers Count, he outlines specific principles that reveal how to translate a number into our
brain’s language. This book is filled with examples of extreme number makeovers, vivid before-and-after examples that
take a dry number and present it in a way that people click in and say “Wow, now I get it!” You will learn principles
such as: -SIMPLE PERSPECTIVE CUES: researchers at Microsoft found that adding one simple comparison sentence doubled
how accurately users estimated statistics like population and area of countries. -VIVIDNESS: get perspective on the
size of a nucleus by imagining a bee in a cathedral, or a pea in a racetrack, which are easier to envision than
“1/100,000th of the size of an atom.” -CONVERT TO A PROCESS: capitalize on our intuitive sense of time (5 gigabytes of
music storage turns into “2 months of commutes, without repeating a song”). -EMOTIONAL MEASURING STICKS: frame the
number in a way that people already care about (“that medical protocol would save twice as many women as curing breast
cancer”). Whether you’re interested in global problems like climate change, running a tech firm or a farm, or just
explaining how many Cokes you’d have to drink if you burned calories like a hummingbird, this book will help mathlovers and math-haters alike translate the numbers that animate our world—allowing us to bring more data, more
naturally, into decisions in our schools, our workplaces, and our society.

own bravery, but discovers a skill all his own as they each adapt to this new, wild place. Full of wonder, revelation,
and invention, this timeless adventure story has sparked imaginations of readers young and old for generations.
Featuring an appendix of discussion questions, this Diversion Classics edition is ideal for use in book groups and
classrooms. For more classic titles like this, visit www.diversionbooks.com/ebooks/diversion-classics
Change Anything Kerry Patterson 2011-04-11 A stunning approach to how individuals can not only change their lives for
the better in the workplace, but also their lives away from the office, including (but not limited to) finding ways to
improve one's working relationship with others, one's overall health, outlook on life, and so on. For example, why is
it that 95% of all diet attempts fail? Why do New Year's Resolutions last no more than a few days? Why can't people
with good intentions seem to make consistent and positive strides? Based upon the latest research in a number of
psychological and medical fields, the authors of Change Anything will show that traditional will-power is not
necessarily the answer to these strivings, that people are affected in their behaviors by far more subtle influences.
Change Anything shows how individuals can come to understand these powerful and influential forces, and how to put
these forces to work in a positive manner that brings real and meaningful results. The authors present an array of
everyday examples that will change and truly empower you to reexamine the way you go about your business and life.
The Second Media Age Mark Poster 2018-03-08 This book examines the implications of new communication technologies in
the light of the most recent work in social and cultural theory and argues that new developments in electronic media,
such as the Internet and Virtual Reality, justify the designation of a "second media age".
Upstream Dan Heath 2020-03-03 Wall Street Journal Bestseller New York Times bestselling author Dan Heath explores how
to prevent problems before they happen, drawing on insights from hundreds of interviews with unconventional problem
solvers. So often in life, we get stuck in a cycle of response. We put out fires. We deal with emergencies. We stay
downstream, handling one problem after another, but we never make our way upstream to fix the systems that caused the
problems. Cops chase robbers, doctors treat patients with chronic illnesses, and call-center reps address customer
complaints. But many crimes, chronic illnesses, and customer complaints are preventable. So why do our efforts skew so
heavily toward reaction rather than prevention? Upstream probes the psychological forces that push us
downstream—including “problem blindness,” which can leave us oblivious to serious problems in our midst. And Heath
introduces us to the thinkers who have overcome these obstacles and scored massive victories by switching to an
upstream mindset. One online travel website prevented twenty million customer service calls every year by making some
simple tweaks to its booking system. A major urban school district cut its dropout rate in half after it figured out
that it could predict which students would drop out—as early as the ninth grade. A European nation almost eliminated
teenage alcohol and drug abuse by deliberately changing the nation’s culture. And one EMS system accelerated the
emergency-response time of its ambulances by using data to predict where 911 calls would emerge—and forward-deploying
its ambulances to stand by in those areas. Upstream delivers practical solutions for preventing problems rather than
reacting to them. How many problems in our lives and in society are we tolerating simply because we’ve forgotten that
we can fix them?
The Change Book Mikael Krogerus 2013-01-03 How do you make your way in a world that is changing at an unprecedented
rate? Why do we have less and less time? Why are some people unfaithful? How can our government act against threats
before they happen? This book is about change - from the small and seemingly insignificant transitions in our day-today lives, to the big and almost incomprehensible shifts in human history. Drawing on expert advice and often complex
theories, the authors of the bestselling The Decision Book present fifty simple and effective models to help us make
sense of change in our world. Change is happening all around us, in every sphere from the personal and political to
economics and the environment. In The Change Book you'll find models explaining the financial crisis, why biotechnology
is the industry of the future and why cities are the new nations. Whether you're buying a new car, deciding who to vote
for, or making an investment, this little black book will offer surprisingly simple explanations of our complicated
world - and radically challenge some of your preconceived ideas.
The New Adolescence Christine Carter 2020-02-18 Parents of teenagers need a new playbook—one that addresses the new
challenges they face today. Teens are growing up in an entirely new world, and this has huge implications for our
parenting. Understandably, many parents are baffled by problems that didn't exist less than a decade ago, like social
media and video game obsession, sexting, and vaping. The New Adolescence is a realistic and reassuring handbook for
parents. It offers road-tested, science-based solutions for raising happy, healthy, and successful teenagers. Inside,
you'll find practical guidance for: • Providing the support and structure teens need (while still giving them the
autonomy they seek) • Influencing and motivating teenagers • Helping kids overcome distractions that hinder their
learning • Protecting them from anxiety, isolation, and depression • Fostering the real-world, face-to-face social
connections they desperately need • Having effective conversations about tough subjects--including sex, drugs, and
money A highly acclaimed sociologist and coach at UC Berkeley's Greater Good Science Center and the author of Raising
Happiness, Dr. Christine Carter melds research—including the latest findings in neuroscience, sociology, and social
psychology—with her own (often hilarious) real-world experiences as the mother of four teenagers.
Savvy Ingrid Law 2010 Recounts the adventures of Mibs Beaumont, whose thirteenth birthday has revealed her "savvy"--a
magical power unique to each member of her family--just as her father is injured in a terrible accident.
SUMMARY - Switch: How to Change Things When Change Is Hard by Chip Heath and Dan Heath Shortcut Edition 2020-11-03 *
Our summary is short, simple and pragmatic. It allows you to have the essential ideas of a big book in less than 30
minutes.*As you read this summary, you will discover ways to motivate yourself to effect change, both in yourself and
in others.*You will also discover : that change does not depend only on our will; to what extent our emotions also have
a role to play in change; how our immediate environment influences our behavior; that it is up to us to establish new
good habits.*This book explains that in order to make a successful change and to anchor it permanently, the heart and
the mind must be in tune. We all have a rational side (the mind, the Driver) that makes us want to do things, and an
emotional side (the heart, the Elephant) that contradicts that will. Three things are involved in a process of change:
giving a clear direction to the Driver, motivating the Elephant and finally charting the way forward (influencing the
environment).*Buy now the summary of this book for the modest price of a cup of coffee!
Decisive Chip Heath 2013-03-26 The four principles that can help us to overcome our brains' natural biases to make
better, more informed decisions--in our lives, careers, families and organizations. In Decisive, Chip Heath and Dan
Heath, the bestselling authors of Made to Stick and Switch, tackle the thorny problem of how to overcome our natural
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